
 

 

 
March 1, 2022 
 
 
Dr. Scott Muri 
Ector County ISD 
scott.muri@ectorcountyisd.org 
 
 
Participation in TASB Risk Management Fund Coverage Programs 
  
Dear Dr. Muri: 
 
Please accept this letter as formal written notice that the Interlocal Participation Agreement (IPA) 
between Ector County ISD and the TASB Risk Management Fund (Fund) is amended by the Fund 
effective May 1, 2022. The IPA is the foundational agreement by which eligible organizations join 
the Fund.  
 
The amended IPA will replace your current IPA with the Fund. A copy of the new IPA is included for 
review and execution. It was last amended in 2012. Pursuant to Chapter 791 of the Texas 
Government Code, the new IPA must be authorized and approved by your Board of Trustees.  
 
Along with the new IPA, a Frequently Asked Questions document with more information and a 
summary of changes is included to assist you in executing the agreement. The updates to the IPA 
focus on three areas: 1) clarity of purpose and meaning, 2) updates to Fund Member duties and 
obligations, and 3) revisions to the dispute resolution provisions. 
 
The IPA must be approved through Board action and returned to the Fund. Your organization may 
take one of following approaches related to the new IPA: 

 

• Seek authorization from your Board of Trustees and return the executed IPA to the TASB Risk 
Management Fund at tasbrmf@tasbrmf.org no later than May 13, 2022. A countersigned copy 
will be returned to you for your records. 
 

• Take no action. The IPA will go into effect May 1, 2022, and your current coverage will continue 
under the terms of the new IPA. However, your next renewal proposal for Fund coverage will 
require a board-approved executed IPA unless you terminate coverage at that time. 
 

• Terminate coverage in all Fund programs effective April 30, 2022, by providing written notice of 
termination to the Fund by April 29, 2022. 

  
Please reach out to your TASB Risk Management Marketing Consultant for assistance with this 
process. We thank you for your membership in the TASB Risk Management Fund. We are very 
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proud of our 48-year record of proven strength, stability, and service to Texas public school districts 
and other educational entities and look forward to our continued partnership.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Dubravka H. Romano 
Associate Executive Director 
Risk Management Services 
Texas Association of School Boards, Inc.  
 
CC: Yolanda Gordon 
 Jacqueline Spencer (Jacqueline.Spencer@tasb.org) 

 

Attachments: Frequently Asked Questions and Explanation of Changes, Amended Interlocal 
Participation Agreement  


